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Hepatitis Surveillance ’
Survey in Haemophilia r :

You will recall that on the occasion of the last Ha mophilia and
Transfusion Directors' meeting Dr. John Craske from Manchester explained to
us that he wished to extend his prospective survey of hepatitis in
haemophiliacs by including patients receiving Scottish factor VIII concentrates.

I write to let you know that as of January 1st 1978, Dr, Sheena Parker
in this department has been asked to follow up all reported cases from
Scotland. We believe this will remove much of the paper work burden from
you and your colleagues, and that such an arrangement will satisfy Dr. Craske.

As all cases are initially reported to the Protein Fractionation Cente,
Dr. Parker will obtain information directly from Mr. Watt and his colleagues,
or Regional Transfusion Directors in the case of hepatitis developing in the
occasional patient receiving cryoprecipitate, exclusively.

Kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

)
1/
nm D. Cash.

¢. Dr. Bell
Mr. Roberts

Individual letters have also been sent to all Scottish Haemophilia Directors.




